
NEWCHURCH COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

25th February 2020 
 

Dear Parent, 
 

EASTER EGG-STRAVAGANZA FRIDAY 3RD APRIL 2020 
 
On Friday 3rd April, we will be having an Easter Egg-stravaganza.  We invite all 

Foundation and KS1 pupils to make bonnets or hats at home with an Easter 
theme and bring them into school.  KS2 children also have the option of creating 

a bonnet. The children will have the opportunity to parade their creations in front 
of all the other Newchurch robins. This is a voluntary activity: just for fun as a 
chance to show off the children’s talents!   

 
In addition to this, all the children are invited to decorate a hard-boiled egg.  

There will be a small prize for the most creative decoration in each class.  
Unfortunately, the decorated eggs will not be returned as the children will have a 
smashing time in the afternoon, taking part in an egg rolling competition. 

 
 

Many thanks, 
 

John Duckett 
Deputy Headteacher  
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